BRIGHAM YOUNG UNIVERSITY

HOWARD S. McDONALD, PRESIDENT

PROVO, LITAIH

October 30, 1945

DEPARTMENT OF
HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Sir:

The Brigham Young University contemplates the construction of a new plant for physical education and athletics. We believe we can build best upon the experience of others. We are wondering, therefore, if you have extra blueprints or descriptive folders of your own physical education and athletic plant which you would care to furnish us. Any charge in connection with material submitted will be cared for by this institution.

We would welcome, also, any suggestions you care to submit for plant construction. We find there is a limited amount of material on combination gymnasia and field houses. Inascuch as we plan construction along this line, we would be grateful to you for any help and suggestions you may have to offer.

Very sincerely,

C. J./ Hart

Director of Phys. Ed.

CJH:wm